
Robert Camery
Robert Dale Camery, son

Arthur and Evelyn Rold Carru
was born April 17, 1924, in F
mington, Mo. He died Feb.
1977, at age 52 years, 10 mon'
and 6 days. On Nov. 17, 1961,
married Donna Furrer
Indianola, and to this union'thr
children were born. B
graduated from the Harlan hi
school in 1942 and the Univers
of Iowa in 1947. He was a W. '
II Veteran, member of Roc
brook Methodist church in Oma
and Parian Lodge No. 321.
Harlan.

Bob was preceded in death
a brother - Donald of 1946. He
survived by his wife - Donna
Omaha, three children - Lo
Brent and Teri, all at home ai
his paretns - Arthur and Evel'
Camery of Harlan.

Funeral services were he
Friday, Feb. 25, 1977 at Bl
meister Funeral Home in Harli
with Pastor Donald C. Thras
officiating. Burial was in tl
Harlan cemetery with Morg<
Camery, Rodney Schiltz, Laur<
Schiltz, Walter Schiltz, Dona
Jacobsen and Dean Fredericksc
serving as casketbearers.


